
 

 

Press Release 
            VA’s New Guidance Since Our Vets First Victory 

& Monitoring the VA 
In Kingdomware vs. United States 

      8   -  0 
http://www.supremecourt.gov/opinions/15pdf/14-916_6j37.pdf  

 
June 25, 2016. Since last week’s decision and the Senate Hearings two days ago, the Department of Veterans 
Affairs (VA) has been diligently working to begin to implement the Supreme Court’s decision. 
 
The VA’s new guidance can be found at http://www.va.gov/oal/business/pps/flash16-16.asp.  
 
As we will be monitoring the VA, if you suspect that the VA is not following the mandate and wish to report it to 
us, please send any reports to vetsfirst@kingdomware.net. 
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